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Notice Regarding Approval to Change Listing to the Prime Market of the  
Tokyo Stock Exchange 

 
CELSYS, Inc. (the “Company”) hereby announces that today, it has received approval from the Tokyo 

Stock Exchange (“TSE”) to change the stock listing from the TSE Standard Market to the TSE Prime Market, 
effective September 25, 2024. 

 
This is entirely the result of the continued support we have received from our shareholders, customers, 

business partners, and the many other parties with which we are involved, and we would like to take this 
opportunity to express our most sincere appreciation. 
 

Since our founding in 1991, the Group has consistently conducted business in the digital content area. We 
will continue to offer total support for digital content, from production to distribution, through content production 
solutions and e-book solutions that support the creative activities of illustrators, manga artists, and animators 
worldwide with digital technology and next-generation digital content distribution solutions. 
 

For more details regarding the change of the Company’s stock listing to the TSE Prime Market, please 
refer to the Japan Exchange Group’s website (https://www.jpx.co.jp/english/). 
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